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Dear Co Laborers in Christ,

Needless to say this year has been a little hectic for all because of the COVID 19 Pandemic. Our area
of Brazil is in one of the hardest hit regions with many infected with the virus and hundreds of mortalities.
Some of our people have contacted the virus but none have died from it. Fortunately we do have good medical
facilities in our city that are able to treat those infected with a high rate of success.

Our ministry has been able to continue but under heavy restrictions. From March until August we were pro-
hibited to have in person services but had weekly digital Bible messages and studies. Now we are allowed to
have in person activities but only 50% capacity. We ask you to join us in prayer that we will be able to re-
sume our normal activities soon. When all restrictions are removed I believe it will take months to return to
normal,

We thank each of you who prayed for our son Lanny Gene Wood Jr. (Bubba) darning his treatment and
recuperation from his heart attack in June. He received several stints and after two months was able to return
to work. God is good, all the time. Judy traveled to the USA in June to help out his convalescence. Please
remember to pray for your missionary's family members as we serve the Lord on foreign fields.

Thank you for another year faithful prayer and financial support. We are laborers together with God and we
greatly appreciate your partnership with us.

We also like to wish each of you a MERRY CHRISTMAS and A HAPPY NEW YEAR. Let’s pray together
that 2021 will be a great year for souls to be saved, converts baptized and added to the churches in the USA,
Brazil and many other countries around the world. Amen!

In Christ Jesus,
Lanny & Judy Wood
Missionaries to Brazil
1973-2020

“Brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course and be glorified...” Il Thess. 3:1



